


 

 
Rachel Rivera, P. E.  
Sargent & Lundy L.L.C. 
55. E. Monroe 
Chicago, Il 60603 
E-mail: rachel.a.rivera@sargentlundy.com 
(TEL) 312-269-2359 

December 18, 2018 
Project No. 13391-017 
Letter No. SL-AL-WASH-18-0074 

 
Interstate Power and Light Company 
Prairie Creek Generating Station Ash Pond Closure Project 
 
Mr. John Watts 
Plant Manager 
Prairie Creek Generating Station 
3300 C St. SW 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52404 
 
Mr. Watts: 

On behalf of Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) – a wholly owned subsidiary of Alliant 
Energy – Alliant Energy has retained Sargent & Lundy L.L.C. (S&L) as the Engineer of Record 
to design the closure of the coal combustion residuals (CCR) surface impoundments and CCR 
landfills in accordance with 40 CFR Part 257 Subpart D – Standards for the Disposal of Coal 
Combustion Residuals in Landfills and Surface Impoundments, at the Prairie Creek Generating 
Station located at 3300 C St. SW, Cedar Rapids, IA 52404.  Construction began in April 2018 
and closure of the inactive CCR surface impoundment is complete as of the date of this letter.     

Based on S&L’s review of the Construction Documentation Report prepared by Foth 
Infrastructure & Environmental, LLC, dated December 18, 2018, the CCR surface 
impoundments have been closed in accordance with the applicable project specifications, 
design drawings, and the requirements of §257.102. This notification is provided to meet the 
requirements of §257.102(f)(3).   

If you have any questions, please contact me at (312) 269-2359. 

  
 Yours very truly, 

 

  
 
 Rachel Rivera, P. E. 
 Licensed Iowa PE # 22076 
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